
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK
Week Commencing: 21st October 2024

CURRICULUM:

English
We will be
focusing on
Capital Letters,
Full Stops,
Finger Spaces
and the use of
‘and’ to join
sentences.

Maths
2D and 3D
shapes.

Science
Final thoughts
on our mouldy
bread
investigation.

Geography
Understanding
hemispheres

PSHE
Children will
reflect on what
they have been
most proud of
this half term
and what they
think they’d like
more support
with.

GENERAL REMINDERS:

We look forward to seeing the children’s home learning for our show and tell
presentation on Tuesday. Each child will have the opportunity to share their
favourite piece of work in front of the class, with time throughout the week to talk
with an adult about all other completed work. Uploads can also be made to SeeSaw
for photos and videos.

We continue to encourage you to read five times a week at home, with comments
written in the book. Once you have read with your child three times (once to discuss,
once to build fluency and once to check understanding) please return the book to
school so that it can be changed.

Assessments will be completed this week (unless already completed last week).

Clothing appeal: Spare socks and trousers for boys & spare socks for girls.
Accidents do happen, so spares are always welcome!

Dates for your diary:

Timetable information:
PE: Monday afternoon – Full kit, clearly named please.
Swimming:
1LP – Thursday
1B - Friday
1S - Thursday / Friday (split)
Library: Friday
Outdoor learning: Tuesday afternoon

Snacks:
Children need two healthy snacks each day.
We ask that these are Fruit or Vegetables.
Please do not send in chocolate, crisps, snack bars or biscuits. Thank you.

Bottles:
Bottles should only be filled with water and should be clearly named.
Please do not send in juice or squash. Thank you.

Oxford Owl:
You can visit Oxford Owl for a variety of ebooks to access for free.
Click the link - http://oxfordowl.co.uk/
Navigate to ‘Oxford Owl for School’ - Click ‘Log in’ - ‘Students’ tab - Enter:
Username: year1_2024
Password: boxgrove2024

Communication with staff:
We’re always happy to take a quick message at the door, but please communicate
via the office with any sensitive or more detailed information and this will be shared
with us. We will always aim to get back to you as soon as we can, thank you for your
patience and understanding.

Year 1 team
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